Government of West Bengal
Office of the Sub Divisional Officer
Sadar (North).Purba Bardhaman
Tele.- 0342-2662353, Fax - 0342-2662054. Email- sdosadarnf@gmail.com

Memo No- 261 (54)/CS Date- 20. 01,2020

To

1.The Registrar ,The University of Burdwan

2.The Principal, - _ College(All)

3.The Headmaster/Hecadmistress, School(All)

Sub:-Regarding opening of portal for scholarship through OASIS for the academic year 2020.
Ref:-Memo No. 96/BCW/BDN Dated 16/01/2020 by the PO-cum-DWO,BCW Purba Bardhaman.

Madam/Sir,

With reference to the subject cited above.this is to inform you that the portal for
online application for new cases for Pre-Matric SC and Post-Matric SC & OBC students is to
be opened from 21" January.2020 for the academic year 2020.

In this context.you are requested to inform all the eligible SC & OBC students of your
Institution to apply through online and collect the Hard copies of OASIS application forms with
documents from the concerned students and submit the same to the office of the undersigned.

You are also requested to take necessary action for collection of the Hard Copies of
OASIS application forms for the academic year 2019 with documents from the concerned
students and submit the same to the SC/ST/OBC Sectiond™ Floor of the office of the

undersigned within 29/01/2020. Otherwise all non-verified applications may be rejected due to

delay.
Please treat this as urgent so that the respective students could be provided scholarship
in due time.
' Yours faithfully
‘!///
Sub-Divisional Officer
Sadar(North).Purba Bardhaman
Memo No- 2.6 | /1(54)/CS Date-

Forwarded to the PO-cum-DWO ,BCW ,Purba Bardhaman for kind information and necessary action.

"
Sub-Divisional Officer
Sadar(North);Purba Bardhaman



